
 
 

No. 156  
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mr Higgins to the Minister for Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics: 
 

Palmerston Police Station Site 
 
1. Please advise whether the land which will serve as the site for the new 

Palmerston Police Station has been leased or purchased from the 

Larrakia Development Corporation. 

 

2. If a lease, please advise the details of the lease, including names of the 

parties, the starting date and duration of the agreement and any specific 

conditions. 

 

3. Please advise the cost of either the lease or outright purchase of the 

land to the Northern Territory. 

 


